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An Unexpected Revival: Experiencing God’s Goodness Through 

Disappointment and Doubt 

by Erica Wiggenhorn (2024 Ladies Fall Retreat Speaker) 

During this Bible Study you will encounter a unique picture of revival through Ezekiel’s prophecies. 

God chose to spark revival through people who seemed counted out, cast aside, and disregarded. 

Ezekiel reveals that we are not the first people to believe our doubts and doubt our beliefs when  

circumstances spiral out of control. But God pursues us with His goodness, desiring to bring revival  

to our broken hearts. 

Through a study of the book of Ezekiel, God offers an invitation to: 

 Experience His faithfulness when surrounded by uncertainty 

 Reignite our hope instead of losing heart 

 Realize the call of God, reawakening us to our purpose 

 Rest in contentment rather than dwell in disappointment 

An Unexpected Revival sparks a fire in our longing heart to feel renewed excitement in our relation-

ship with God. Instead of going through the motions, checking the boxes and wondering why God 

feels so far away, Ezekiel teaches us to draw close to God who offers His joy, peace, and purpose to 

any who seek it. Do you long for revival? 

Monday Evenings 6:30pm - 8:30pm from January 20, 2025 - March 17, 2025  

Workbooks can be purchase on Amazon for $12. If you have questions or need assistance purchasing a book, 

including financial, please contact Melisa Hall oneheart@oakwoodcc.org or 248-515-9027 (call/text). 


